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CHEM-NUCLEAR SYSTEMS, INC.

e
élononoge Drive ® Columbia, South Carolina 29210

August 23, 1990
611-0450-90

Mr. Charles E. MacDonald, Chief
Transportation Branch

Division of Safegurds and Transportation, NMSS
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission

11555 Rockville Pike

Rockville, MD 20852

REF: (1) Cer*ificate of Compliance No. 9096
(2) Letter from C.E. MacDonald, US NRC, to S§. Kintner, CNSI,
dated July 10, 1990

Dear Mr. MacDonald:

Chem-Nuclear Systems, Inc. (CNSI) respectfully submits our appli-
cation for renewal of Certificate of Compliance No. 9096 (Ref. 1).
As requested in your letter of July 10, 1990 (Ref. 2), Section 7.0,
Operating Procedures, and Section 8.0, Acceptance Tests and Main-
tenance Program, have been reviewed for completeness and no re-
visions are necessary.

No additional units of this cask have been fabricated since the
previous renewal of the Certificate of Compliance, and no further
units be fabricated.

In accordance with 10CFR170.31, enclosed is payment in the amount
of $150.00 (one hundred fifty dollars) for this request for
renewal.

Should you or members of your staff have any questions concerning
this application, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Charles R. Witt
Sr. Project Engineer

Encl: CNSI Check No. 482935
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